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ASP INSTRUCTOR TRAINING IS COMING TO YOUR AREA 

Training dates: 23 – 25 September 2025 
 
The Maine Criminal Justice Academy, in partnership with the Maine State Police, are 
pleased to be bringing Armament Systems and Procedures (ASP) training to Maine. The 
internationally respected and sought-after ASP Instructor Certification (AIC) course is a high 
intensity three-day program. The program teaches the integrated use of the three most commonly 
used duty belt tools: baton, restraints, and tactical flashlight. AIC students participate in a 
demanding progression of classroom and fast-paced physical training. The training covers both 
the principle and practice of different baton strikes, restraint application, and tactical flashlight use. 
This intense course includes multi-use drills, general tactics, and expert support in the event of 
litigation. You do not have to be a current user of ASP products to attend. 
 
This is an ASP factory-sponsored training—there is no charge to attend, and each 
participant will keep over $300 worth of ASP equipment upon successful completion of the 
AIC. 

Training location 
Maine Criminal Justice Academy 15 
Oak Grove RD 
Vassalboro, ME 04989 
 
Registration 
Apply online at asp-usa.com Deadline: 
26 August 2025 
*A $100.00 deposit is required to hold your spot* 
 
For registration assistance, contact 
Bailey Sweitzer 
ASP Training Coordinator Phone: 
(800) 236-6243 
Email: bailey.sweitzer@asp-usa.com 

https://asp-usa.com/pages/aic-class-schedule
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